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For the September 14, 2022 City Council meeting:

RE: New multi-level residential dwelling units proposed for the commercial properties at
Thousand Oaks Blvd. and Kanan Road.

| have read articles in the ACORN and seen privately circulated information that indicates
that the City Council has indeed approved plans to build a significant number of residential
dwelling units above the single-level shopping centers at Thousand Oaks Blvd. and Kanan
Road. I'd like to hear the facts from the actual City Council.

1. Has the City received applications for construction permits for any or all of these three
properties?

2. If so, has the City approved any construction permits for any or all of these properties?
3. If so, which properties?

4. If so, is there a time-table for construction to begin?

5. If so, are the associated building plans available for public review?

Thank you in advance for a clear and factual reply.

Matthew Cohen
Agoura Hills resident since 1994.






